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SHORT TITLE Interoperability Planning Commission Members SB 133 

 
 

ANALYST Chenier  
 
 

ESTIMATED ADDITIONAL OPERATING BUDGET IMPACT (dollars in thousands) 
 

 
FY14 FY15 FY16 

3 Year 
Total Cost 

Recurring or 
Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected 

Total  Minimal Minimal Minimal Recurring General 
Fund 

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Public Regulation Commission (PRC) 
Department of Homeland Security and Emergency Management (DHSEM) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
Senate Bill 133 adds the president of the Albuquerque local chapter of the international 
association of firefighters, the president of the Albuquerque police officers association, and the 
president of the New Mexico state police association or any of their designees to the 
Interoperability Planning Commission which is administratively attached to DHSEM. 
 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
This bill would add additional public safety representatives to the Interoperability Planning 
Commission, which at this time has statewide representation from all public safety agencies’ 
through the Statewide Interoperable Communications Working Group (SICWIG). 
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